
Arundel on the Bay Environmental 
Improvement Project: Aug-Oct 2013 

The Arundel on the Bay Property Owners Association is working with the South River Federation, Maryland DNR, 
and the Chesapeake Bay Trust to make positive changes to stormwater, runoff, and erosion issues at the following 

locations:  Newport Park, Chestnut Avenue, Chestnut Avenue terminus. 

Chestnut Ave Swale Chestnut Ave Shoreline Newport Park 



Chestnut Wetland / Living Shoreline 

ÅTime to construct: 
Approx. 3 weeks 

ÅOn property of: AOTB 
POA, Tidal Waters of 
State of MD 

ÅWork will consist of: 
removing Phragmites, 
moving rock, installing 
more rock, installing 
sand, installing marsh 
plants 



Chestnut Avenue Swale 

ÅTime to Construct: 
Approx. 3 weeks 

ÅOn property of AOTB 
POA, Fontanesi, Nalley 
(temporary) 

ÅWork will consist of: 
deepening and 
widening existing 
ditch, installing rock 
check dams, installing 
porous soil, installing 
native plants and 
shrubs, mulching site 



Newport Park 
Swale 

Å Time to Construct: Approx. 3 
weeks 

Å On property of AOTB POA 
(Newport Park Playground) 

Å New playground footprint 
(April 2013) will not be 
changed 

Å Work will consist of: 
deepening and widening 
existing ditch, installing rock 
check dams, installing porous 
soil, installing native plants 
and shrubs, mulching site 

Å Playground will be closed for a 
few weeks during construction 

Å New landscaping will be 
installed October 2013 



What Construction Activities  
Might Look Like 


